
Getting things done – Union Place
#dundeewestend

I recently had complaints from residents about potholes at the entrance to
the south car park in Union Place and reported this to the City Council’s
Roads Maintenance Partnership.

I have received the following postive response :

“Bailie Macpherson

Thank you for your email. Pothole repairs have been ordered by the Road
Maintenance inspector.”
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